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I want to object to the proposed "energy from waste" facility in Eastern Creek. As a resident of 
Erskine Park, I already get the putrid smell when the local tip burns off and it is disgusting. The 
introduction of any more incinerators of any kind is totally unacceptable. If it were to go ahead, it 
will become an unacceptable environmental hazard that will impact our whole community and 
cause residents to have respiratory issues. We bought into a nice area, please don't degrade our 
local community. 


